
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 

The GHSA Trustees met in special called session on December 18, 2017 for the purpose of 

receiving information from Peach County regarding complaints and questions regarding the 

officiating at the 2017 GHSA Football State Final game involving Peach County. 

 

Athletic Director and head football coach Chad Campbell presented for Peach County. 

 

The following trustees were present: Gary Long, Steven Craft, Jim Finch, Joe Lancaster, Jasper 

Jewell, Jesse Crews, Michelle Masters, Glenn White, Lisa Moore Williams and Robin Hines. 

Absent was Tommy Stringer. 

 

The Executive Director had previously ruled that the contested issue involved a judgment call 

from which no appeal could be made and therefore, no action was taken at the meeting. 

  

Ernie Yarbrough 

Recording Secretary 

 


